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Trinity College of Nursing & Health Sciences was awarded a Higher Education Emergency Relief 

Funds (HEERF) grant. On April 15, 2020, Trinity College signed and returned the certification and 

agreement required to receive the student portion (or 50%) of the HEERF grant. On April 1, 

2021, Trinity College of Nursing & Health Sciences received $233,812 in HEERF III grant funds.  

As of July 6, 2021, Trinity College had 13 students who were enrolled in the summer II session 

of the 2021 semester and therefore eligible to receive the HEERF III grant.  

All students who were enrolled in classes during the summer II session of the 2021 semester 

were deemed eligible for and were awarded grant funds. 8 students who had EFCs between 0 

and 5846 received checks for $550 and 5 students with EFCs higher than 5846 received $300. 

On July 14, 2021 the 13 students were notified of their individual awards via email from the 

Director of Business Services. Trinity College of Nursing & Health Sciences awarded and 

additional $5,900 from this grant fund directly to students.  This brings the total grant awarded 

to students from this award to $65,800. 


